Town of Northfield
Public Hearing
Change of Location of Farmer Winery Pouring Permit Liquor License

The Board of Selectmen hereby gives notice that is will hold a Public Hearing,
Monday September 14, 2020, 6:00 pm at the Northfield Town Hall, 69 Main St.,
Northfield, to consider the application of Paul & Leslie Cameron, d/b/a Cameron’s
Winery, 105 Main St., Northfield, for approval of a Change of Location of Farmer
Winery Pouring Permit under M.G. L. 138 § 19 Amendment-Change of Premises
to 1046 Millers Falls Rd. All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be
heard.

Alexander R. Meisner, Chair
Northfield Selectboard
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